
MEMO  
 

 
 

 To: Mayor Teske – Ordinance, License, & Permit  

 From: Daron J Haugh – City Administrator 

 Subject: Ordinance Changes/Additions  

 Date: 2024-11-12 
 

At the last Ordinance Committee meeting, the question was raised about sending applicable ordinances to 
businesses in town. After careful consideration, it has been determined that this is not feasible due the number 
of ordinances the City of Mauston currently has in place. Our ordinances are available for review on the City's 
website in electronic format for viewing and or clarifying information. If an ordinance is changed or added, the 
City of Mauston is required to publish this in the newspaper for public notice.  

 


